
CINDERFORD TOWN COUNCIL 
 

Minutes of a Meeting of the Events Committee of Cinderford Town Council held at The Belle Vue 
Centre, Cinderford, on Monday 28th September 2015 commencing at 6.55 pm. 
 

PRESENT 
 

COUNCILLORS:  M.M. Coborn, Mrs K. Brown, G.L. Morgan, T.R. Holder, Mrs E.D. Martin, R.A. Sterry, 
M.D. Turner, L.S. Wilce. 
 
APOLOGIES for Absence were received from Cllrs: Mrs J. Johnson, C. Witham. 
 
1. ELECTION OF CHAIRMAN. 
 
 Cllr R.A. Sterry was elected as Chairman. 
 
2. CHRISTMAS LIGHTING 2015. 
 
 A letter had been received from GCC Street Lighting, (George Surman) regarding the 
Town Council's possible acquisition of Gloucester City's surplus lights, listing some implications, 
and suggesting a meeting in order to achieve a solution.   It was suggested that the Clerk meet 
with Mr. Surman, together with Cllr Mark Turner, as Cllr Turner had arranged to meet with 
representatives from Gloucester City regarding possible light purchase, together with Neil 
Ricketts who had offered to pay for the lights. 
 
Cllr Mrs Martin then left the meeting at 7 pm. 
 
3. CHRISTMAS PARADE 2015. 
 
 The Parade would be taking place on Saturday, 28th November, in the usual format, 
(Lynda/Anne were currently working on a theme).  The Learn Direct team had already been 
making contact with last years Stall holders to run another Xmas Market, and they had also 
contacted the local Schools to see if they wished to take part. 
 Cllr Turner suggested reviving the Xmas Window competition.  Members agreed it was a 
good idea but thought the Traders Association should be consulted to see if they wished to run 
the competition themselves.  Flyers could be designed to circulate to all Traders, to encourage 
them to take part. 
 
4. DATE OF NEXT MEETING. 
 
 To be arranged by the Clerk, as required. 
 
5. CLOSURE. 
 
 The meeting ended at 7.10 pm. 
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